
October 29, 1928

Dr. Clarence Cook Littlei 
University of Michigan, 
Aan Arbor, Michigan.

Dear Dr. Little i-

Following on ay letter to you regarding the 
possible use by your students of the Gest Chinese Sesearch Library, 
I send, you herewith a note concerning this collection and Its j^lace 
la our scheme for tho study of Chinese affairs.

The note which was written last year is already 
much out Of datej the library now includes 40,000 volumes and has 
a staff of three,- the Curator, an American Assistant and a Chinese
Assistant.

I was very glad to receive your letter by tills
morning’s mail.

Y ura sincerely,

Wilfrid iovey.

Director.


